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Personnel Subcommittee - Appointment of City Clerk 
 
ISSUE 
This report recommends the appointment of a new City Clerk for the City of Saskatoon. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council appoint Adam Tittemore as the City Clerk for the City of Saskatoon, 
effective April 15, 2021. 

 
BACKGROUND 
Ms. Joanne Sproule retired as City Clerk for the City of Saskatoon effective December 
31, 2020.  Since January 1, 2021, Mr. Mike Jordan has been serving as the Interim City 
Clerk until such time as the Personnel Subcommittee completed its recruitment process. 
 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
The Personnel Subcommittee has completed its recruitment process and is pleased to 
recommend the appointment of Mr. Adam Tittemore as City Clerk, effective April 15, 
2021.  This recommendation follows a national search. 
 
Mr. Tittemore comes to the City of Saskatoon with a wealth of knowledge, leadership 
qualities and alignment to the City of Saskatoon’s corporate values. His involvement in 
municipal government in two prairie provinces and experience from the Rural 
Municipality of Corman Park No. 344 where he previously served as the Administrator 
will serve the City well. 
 
City Council and the Administration look forward to working with Mr. Tittemore as we 
work together to make the City of Saskatoon a great place to live, work and play. 
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